
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Anatoliy Melnichuk -
Sent: March 24, 2020 3:59 PM
To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC); Hinal Sheth
Subject: Dr. Hinal N95 and Surgical Mask Supply

Hey Dove and Hinal, wanted to introduce the two of you.

Hinal is part of a group with over 200 doctors and hospitals across the country who all have urgent needs for
PPE. I will let het coordinate with you what the best way to allocate supply and hopefully you guys can close
this gap sooner rather than later.

Best,

Anatoliy Melnichuk
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